
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you for your consideration in partnering with Lodi Christian School.  We 
recognize and appreciate the importance of this decision and share your 
commitment in finding the “best fit” in a school for your family.  
 
Lodi Christian School is rooted in our mission of creating a student-centered 
environment where our young people can grow, explore and academically 
challenge themselves in a positive Christian environment.  We take a holistic 
approach to education and focus on the whole student, ensuring that our young 
people are not only academically prepared for high school and beyond. It comes 
down to our dedicated and experienced teachers and staff who get to know your 
student on an individual level.  We strive to create a nurturing environment where 
students from preschool to 8th grade are able to learn and challenge themselves. 
We are committed to searching, exploring new approaches to meeting our students 
and families needs Spiritually, academically and socially.  
  
If you are a returning family, thank you for your continued support.  Enrollment 
will be done online through RenWeb.  See enclosed instructions.  
 
For new families, please fill out a wait list application and feel free to call the 
school office and schedule a time for you to visit our campus if you have not yet 
had the opportunity to do so. 
 
LCS board and staff continue to seek God’s wisdom and guidance each day in 
preparation for the next school year.  Please prayerfully consider this decision for 
your child.  We are very excited about what Lodi Christian School has to offer and 
look forward to you joining our school family.  
 
Again, if you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to call us at 
209-368 ROAR(7627).  We look forward to another wonderfully blessed and 
productive year! 
 
In His service, 
 
Mr. Ron Hittle 
Principal 


